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I am grateful that OR has strict land use laws. It's why I moved here. This bill would 

effectively gut those laws for our larger ports. Estuaries are critical ecosystems on 

which animals and birds rely on for food, places to breed and migration stopovers. 

They also bring in revenue to the surrounding communities through tourism - boating, 

hiking, exploring and staying in motels and eating in local restaurants. Let's not 

further destroy them in order to allow some businesses to profit. Complying with state 

laws is critical for the livability of our earth. Thank you for opposing this bill.  


